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D E V E L O P I N G  D A T A

Areas covered in the UCAOA industry surveys included urgent care structures and organization, services offered, management of

facilities and operations, patients and staffing, and financial data. UCAOA members who have ideas for future surveys should 

e-mail J. Dale Key, UCAOA Survey Committee chair, at dkey@medachealth.com.

U
CAOA’s Survey Committee has conducted two annual member surveys, to date, designed to establish

benchmarks in an industry for which data have been sorely lacking. In Developing Data, we will share

one or two tidbits from the second annual survey and other sources in an effort to help readers get a

sense of what their peers are doing, and what kind of trends are developing as urgent care evolves.

In this issue: Are payors reimbursing on problem-based coding?

P R O B L E M - B A S E D  C O D I N G

Clearly, problem-based coding is an area in which much progress could be made. The number of

respondents who are being reimbursed on problem-based coding is too small to yield statistically

valid data; however, most of those few report the amount they are being reimbursed is less than 50%

of receivables.

If your experience with problem-based coding leads you to a different conclusion, share your per-

spective with colleagues by sending an e-mail to us at editor@jucm.com. We'll publish all relevant

responses in an upcoming issue and on our website, www.jucm.com.


